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Allotment Working Party Meeting 

Tuesday 11th June 2024 at 2.00pm 
 
Attendee: Cllr G Durrant, Cathy Page, Sue Davies, Gary Ewington, Kay Stratford 

Note taker: Carina Helmn 

Notes: 
1. The wooden steps at Hall Lane are rotten and damaged. Action: Kimpton Bench Working 

Party (BWP) to review. 

2. Metal is being collected by BWP to remove redundant items from the allotment site Action: 

BWP 

3. Vacant plot 22a is overgrown. Action: BWP to strim using the KPC strimmer 

4. The welfare of hens on one plot was reviewed. Action: Clerk to contact tenant 

5. Three plots are graded as 5 due to under cultivation.  

Action: Clerk to write individually to tenants. Plots to be reviewed in a month and cultivation 

standard monitored. 

 

 

Next meetings Tuesday 9th July @2pm, Tuesday 13th August @2pm, Tuesday 10th September@2pm. 


